
Kia ora Audrey, 

   

Could you please let the panel know (in terms of their question relating to paragraph 
22 of my evidence) that it is a typo and should refer to 31 December 1999 as 
referred to in the s42a report (paragraph 602). 

   

Many thanks 

   

Liz Williams  

Resource Management Planner | Kaiwhakamahere penapenarawa 
Dunedin Office | Ōtepoti  

Department of Conservation| Te Papa Atawhai 
Phone: +64 27 253 8586  
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Kia piki te oranga o te ao tūroa, i roto i te ngātahitanga, ki Aotearoa.  
To work with others to increase the value of conservation for New Zealanders.  

www.doc.govt.nz  
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